
From: Tucker, Shelly
To: Gonzales, EL
Cc: James Amos; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Lance Crenshaw; Michael Burton; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Re: FW: Work Plan for Turner # 43
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2015 6:52:03 PM

The work plan as submitted is denied for the following reasons:

          1.  SP1 and SP2 needs full delineation
          2.  Need to know depth to ground water

On Thursday, October 22, 2015, Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov> wrote:

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Gonzales, EL <ELgonzales@linnenergy.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 12, 2015 at 4:51 AM
Subject: FW: Work Plan for Turner # 43
To: "Amos, James (jamos@blm.gov)" <jamos@blm.gov>

Sorry----------- Here is the attachment------------------------

 

From: Gonzales, EL 
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2015 4:50 AM
To: Amos, James (jamos@blm.gov)
Subject: Work Plan for Turner # 43

 

Morning, Jim:   Here is a work plan for your review and approval--------------------- 
 Thanks,     E L

This electronic message, together with any attachments, contains information from LINN
 Energy that may be confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee only. If
 you are not the intended recipient, please note that any disclosure, dissemination,
 distribution or copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. Also,
 please notify the original sender by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any
 attachments, from your computer. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any
 attachments for the presence of viruses. The organization accepts no liability for any
 damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

-- 
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the
 individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or
 confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the
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 intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication
 is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
 immediately.

James A. Amos
Bureau of Land Management
Carlsbad Field Office
Supervisory Environmental Protection Specialist
620 East Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM. 88220
Office:  (575) 234-5909
Fax:  (575) 234-5927
Cell:  (575) 361-2648
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov

-- 
Sincerely,

Shelly J. Tucker
Environmental Protection Specialist
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575.234.5905 - Direct
575.361.0084 - Cellular

stucker@blm.gov

Sent from Gmail Mobile
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